
Dear Cllr. Truelove, 

I hope you are well. 

I have been asked to send this email on behalf of Warden Parish Council regarding the proposed 
changes to the Interim Planning Policy for Holiday Homes which is self-explanatory. 
 
Warden Parish Council support and endorse Minster-on-Sea Parish Councils letter in its entirety, and 
reiterate our request to Swale Borough Council that before agreeing any policy change, they should 
ensure the existing conditions for Ten months occupancy on Holiday sites are adhered too.  Thus 
giving residents the confidence that any future changes will be carried out responsibly with a duty of 
care to the settled community and to the many holiday makers who enjoy visiting the Island. 

I am also through this email copying in Democratic Services with a request that the attached 
information is tabled for discussion on the matter at the Cabinet Meeting on 3rd June 2020 and for all 
those Cabinet Members on that Panel to be provided with the same information so that they are fully 
aware of Minster-on-Sea Parish Council’s position.  I would be grateful if someone from Democratic 
Services could let me know when this has been done. 

 

Kind Regards 

Kayleigh Hart  

Parish Clerk 

On Behalf of the Parish Council 

 


